Procedure for Approving County Generated Filing Fee Receipts

This document describes the approval process for county generated environmental filing fee receipts.  Currently, the California Department of Fish and Game generates and distributes a numbered book of Environmental Filing Fee Cash Receipts to each of the counties.  Some counties may opt to generate their own receipts.  California Code of Regulations Section 753.5 (5) states that county staff may generate an alternative cash receipt that provides the same information as in DFG 753.5a – 11/07 and must contain four copies for distribution. 
To obtain Department approval of the county generated filing fee receipt, the county shall submit the alternative version to the Habitat Conservation Planning Branch by mail, FAX, or email. Contact information is as follows:

MAIL:  Habitat Conservation Planning Branch

CEQA Filing Fee Refund

1416 9th St., Room 1260

Sacramento, CA 95814

FAX:   916-653-9121 

Attn: CEQA Filing Fee Refund

E-MAIL requests to:  CEQA@dfg.ca.gov
Once HCPB staff has received the county generated receipt they will review it for compliance with DFG 753.5a – 11/07.  If it is determined to be in compliance, then HCPB staff will send a letter to the interested county stating that the receipt submitted is in compliance and that the county may now use the receipt.
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